This migration amendment bill 2010 will put many families in limbo because people who
have applied their permanent residency while ago and working somewhere have to go
back their country. Is this fair that after waiting for year or two on your residency
application you are asked to leave the country because many numbers in your
occupation? I don't think so because they think Australia is their home now and working
here. Many people have sponsored by their families and now they moved here and living
together and how come those people can be sent back and their families already here. It
should cap onwards but people who already have lodged their applications should not be
affected by this new law. Being a Australian citizen, | request you to mercy on them
Please.



